From: Fowler, David

Sent: 01 July 2019 12:02

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Comments from the Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum re Abacus proposal
Attachments: HNF comments 20192375p for submission.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Please upload representation. 2019/2375/P
Thanks,

David

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

| flin]ELS]

From:

Sent: 01 July 2019 10:02

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Comments from the Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum re Abacus proposal

Dear David,
I hope you are well.
Please find attached our comments regarding 2019/2375/P. I hope they are helpful.

All the best,

Chair, Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum

WWW. hamisteadforum.ori



